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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Baird Holm Welcomes Three New Associates 

 
October 19, 2015 (OMAHA, Neb.) - Baird Holm LLP welcomes three new associates to the firm: Leigh 

C. Campbell, Hannah K. Fischer and Samantha M. Ritter. 

 

Leigh C. Campbell focuses her practice on all areas of employment litigation. Leigh is a graduate of the 

University of Nebraska-Lincoln, where she studied Political Science. Leigh received her law degree from 

Boston University School of Law in 2011. Prior to joining Baird Holm, Leigh worked at a boutique labor 

and employment firm in Boston, Massachusetts. 

 

Hannah K. Fischer’s practice focuses on business & corporate transactions, estate planning, and real 

estate. She graduated from the Creighton University School of Law in 2015, summa cum laude. Prior to 

attending law school, Hannah successfully completed all four portions of the Certified Public Accountant 

exam. 

 

Samantha M. Ritter’s practice focuses on business & corporate transactions. Samantha received her Juris 

Doctor, with highest distinction, from the University of Nebraska College of Law in 2015. Samantha also 

received her Bachelor of Science in Business Administration from the University of Nebraska in 2012, 

where she majored in International Business. 

 

“I am excited to welcome Leigh, Hannah and Samantha to Baird Holm. They are outstanding individuals 

and will immediately make valuable contributions to the firm," said Baird Holm LLP Managing 

Partner, Richard E. Putnam. "We are pleased they are a part of our ongoing growth." 

 

About Baird Holm LLP 

Baird Holm LLP's integrated team of more than 85 attorneys, licensed in 20 states, is committed to 

connecting each of its valued clients to the positive outcomes they seek. With extensive and diverse 

expertise, Baird Holm leverages each attorney's skills to respond efficiently to its clients' local, regional, 

national and international legal needs.  

 

Rooted by the promise to constantly evolve in anticipation of our clients' rapidly changing needs, Baird 

Holm has enjoyed steady and measured growth since its founding in 1873. Today, Baird Holm attorneys 

look to the future as they carry on the legacy created by their visionary founders. 

 

Learn more at www.bairdholm.com. 

 

### 
 

For more information contact Meredith Williams at 402.636.8259 or mwilliams@bairdholm.com. 
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